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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to send our thanks for all your support this week during our Ofsted Inspection. 

Your very kind words and your support completing the Ofsted online survey have been 

gratefully received.  We expect our report mid-March and this will be shared as soon as this is 

available. 

 

We wish you a wonderful February half term.  School reopens on Monday 26th February. 

 

Date for your Diary… 

 Saving Threads Clothing Collection - FIRST collection is Monday 26th February at 9am 

 Travelling Science Experience for the whole school 

Wednesday 28th February and Thursday 29th February 

To help cover the cost of this experience, if you have not already done so, we are asking 

for a £2 contribution for each child please.  Payment is via our School Gateway App. 

https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 

 World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 

 Are you RED-DY for Red Nose Day?! Friday 15th March - Non-uniform day for a small 

voluntary donation to Comic Relief 

 World Book Day Book Fair - Wednesday 20th March to Tuesday 26th March (more 

information to follow after half term) 

 
What’s happening in the news this week:  How important is packaging? 
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters 
 

 

Our wonderful PTA sponsors… 

mailto:office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk
https://www.walmsley.bolton.sch.uk/Parents/newsletters
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Christ Church Walmsley Notices 
 
A FUN DAY FOR ALL THE FAMILY – FIRST SATURDAY OF HALF TERM  
 
Are you looking for an eco-friendly activity for you and your family at half term?  Look no 
further: come and enjoy some nest box making fun and bird-spotting + much more at our ECO 
DAY in and around CHRIST CHURCH WALMSLEY on SATURDAY 17 FEBRUARY: 10am-4pm. 
(Plenty of parking in the car park near Walmsley School.) 
 
An opportunity for children – of all ages – and adults to get involved, make bird boxes, learn 
about our eco challenges, etc… 
 
Please click to access the ECO DAY – INFO & REGISTRATION FORM: 
https://walmsleyparish.org/eco-day-at-christ-church-walmsley-saturday-17-february-10am-
4pm/ 
 
It’s also our Café in the Hall from 10-midday, so you can enjoy a breakfast barm and a cuppa… 
maybe even a slice of cake, too …  
 
Hope to see you on Saturday 17th. 
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